

CHRIS CHRISTIE GOVERNOR

KIM GUADAGNO Lt. Governor MATTHEW B. LEVINSON CHAIRMAN & CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

ALISA BETH COOPER
SHARON ANNE HARRINGTON
COMMISSIONERS

(609) 441-3422

April 26, 2017

The Honorable Kim Guadagno Lieutenant Governor & Secretary of State 125 West State -- PO Box 300 Trenton, NJ 08625-0300

Dear Lt. Governor Guadagno:

In accordance with Chapter 231 of the Public Laws of 1975, titled the Senator Byron M. Baer Open Public Meetings Act, **PLEASE TAKE NOTICE** that the Casino Control Commission's June 7, 2017 Closed Session and Public Meeting has been RESCHEDULED to -

WEDNESDAY, June 14, 2017

Closed Session

commencing 9:30 a.m.

Public Meeting

commencing 10:30 a.m.

Kindly post this schedule on the bulletin board located outside your office.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Matthew B. Levinson Chairman & CEO

MBL:dn enc.

c: subscribers